
Introduction to Sociology (S)

Sociology and Anthropology 150

Section: D900

Term: 2011 Spring

Instructor: Hilal Ozcetin
Email: hoa1@sfu.ca
Office: n/a - at Surrey Campus

Discussion Topics: This course will be held at the Surrey Campus during the day.  
This course meets the new Fall 2006 breadth requirements.

This Course will be held at the Surrey Campus. The goal of this course is to introduce 
students to the sociological imagination and to illustrate how it allows us to connect our 
personal experiences to a broader social issues, and how personal choices and individual 
lives are shaped by larger social forces. This course will challenge students’ perspectives 
on wide range of topics and provide them with the tools to critically evaluate common-sense 
understandings of society. Throughout the course, emphasis will be placed on asking students 
to think critically about global world and Canadian society and its institutions, and to 
question their taken-for-granted assumption about how society works. This objectives will be 
accomplished through introducing students to some of the major theoretical perspectives, 
concepts and methods of the discipline of sociology. We will cover many topics including: 
culture, socialization, globalization, gender and sexuality, race and ethnic relations, 
religion, social stratification, work and the economy, deviance and crime, and social 
movements. This course will be organized as a mix of lectures which will be composed of 
description of topics, discussions and in-class activities (video-viewing and team 
discussions) and tutorials of which will be composed of discussions of the weekly readings 
and topics. Students will read required course material, and lectures will provide 
disciplinary and social context for the reading material as well as introduce concepts which 
may not be in course material and discussions during the tutorials will help the students to 
apply sociological perspective to their own everyday lives.

Grading: Grading and Academic Honesty: All assignments in this course must be completed for a 
final grade to be assigned. The Department of Sociology and Anthropology follows SFU policy 
in relation to grading practices, grade appeals (Policy T 20.01) and academic honesty and 
misconduct procedures (S10.01-S10.04). It is the responsibility of students to inform 
themselves of the content of these policies available on the SFU website: 
http://www.sfu.ca/policies/teaching/index.htm 
Critical Response Paper: (2x15%) %30 Participation: 20% Mid Term Exam: 20% Final Exam: 30% 
Policy on Late Assignments: Late written assignments will be penalized 5% per day late 
(including weekends).

Required Texts: Macionis, J. J. and Gerber, L. M. (2011). Sociology. Seventh Canadian Edition 
with MySocLab. Toronto: Pearson Education Canada. 

 

 



Introduction to Sociology (S)

Recommended Texts: None

Materials/Supplies: None

Prerequisite/Corequisite: Breadth-Social Sciences.

Notes: 

This outline is derived from a course outline repository database that was maintained by SFU 
Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
2014 and the data migrated to SFU Archives in 2015.


